
From: Hindin, Jennifer
To: Jae Lim
Cc: Gola, Henry; Petit, Derrick
Subject: RE: SES-REG-20181003-04013 (Call Sign: E190319 )
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 2:20:58 PM

Hi Jae,
I hope you are doing well.   Thank you for reviewing the Church of Latter Day
Saint’s earth station registration. As you have seen, this is an unusual
application that seeks waiver of the need to provide extensive technical data.
This was done because the Church was registering approximately 3500 sites. 
The range of satellite arc (9-223W) and azimuth (94-0275) were actually agreed
upon with Paul Blais prior to filing the applications. The idea was to provide the
broadest possible range of arc and azimuth to cover the full 3500 sites.  We
filed applications for 50 sites at a time and thus the 50 sites on the application
you are reviewing may not be reflective of all the sites. While we do not object
to you changing the application, we would then anticipate that these changes
would need to be made for each of the applications filed by the Church—which
could be time consuming.  If possible, we would ask that you consider whether
the waiver request could be relied upon to permit continued processing with
the original information.  
 
We appreciate you inputting the information for site#42 if we inadvertently
omitted.  We did our best with so many registrations and may have missed that
one. 
Thanks,
Jen
 
From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 5:26 PM
To: Hindin, Jennifer <JHindin@wileyrein.com>
Subject: SES-REG-20181003-04013 (Call Sign: E190319 )
 
Hi Bart Eichelberger,
 
I understand your application has multiple sites and you have a request to waive extensive technical
data for each station.
 
I have made changes to your application and need you to confirm these changes for 50 sites of this
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application.
 
SatArc 40-184W
Azim 102-258
Permitted List for PntComm
Same data for site#42 (not provided in your application)
 
Please confirm these changes for this application.
 
Thanks.
 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
1-202-418-2899
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If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this message.
Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately
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